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CommVault's Singular Approach to Data and Information Management Gives Blessing's Data Storage a Healthy Outlook

OCEANPORT, N.J.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--April 29, 2008--CommVault (NASDAQ:CVLT) today announced that Blessing Hospital, an Illinois based
hospital serving area residents since 1875, is using CommVault(R) Simpana(R) 7.0 software to maintain high availability of its critical and confidential
patient data and helping staff deliver high quality, accessible healthcare. CommVault software also helps Blessing ensure business continuity in the
face of planned and unplanned downtime and comply with regulatory requirements for data retention and availability. Using innovative new features
from CommVault including Single Instance Store (SIS), Blessing now boasts approximately 60 percent faster data recoverability since making the
switch from Symantec Veritas Backup Exec.

With two main hospitals and multiple clinics in rural communities throughout Illinois, Blessing treats patients with critical injuries at its trauma center,
also offering a helicopter airlift service to other, more specialized hospitals in the St. Louis area. As Blessing caters to both long-term and overnight
patients, there is a constant flow of new and updated information required in order to meet Blessing's stringent patient care standards. The hospital's
reliance on 24/7 accessibility to patient information makes high availability of systems and data a top priority.

"CommVault Simpana suite provides two critical capabilities for Blessing: it protects vital patient data and helps us comply with regulations, such as the
stringent Healthcare Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA)," said Doug Barry, technical support analyst at Blessing. "Prior to deploying
CommVault software, we spent significant resources focused on backups, but still couldn't meet our backup window which jeopardized the availability
of our data. Using CommVault Simpana, we reduced our backup time by almost 80 percent. We can now protect 1.1TB worth of data across all our
150 Windows servers in less than 30 minutes, and are confident that the data is highly recoverable if we need it."

Blessing had been conducting staggered full backups with the incremental on alternate nights, but this backup strategy still could not fit in required
backup windows and left the IT department with zero planned down time for upgrades or maintenance. While an expanded 25 terabyte (TB) SAN and
disk-to-disk solution helped ease some of the performance issues, ensuring system and data availability continued to be a concern as the backup
software regularly crashed backups. As the existing backup software approached end of life, Blessing faced a forklift upgrade decision that would
require uninstalling its current version and then reinstalling a newer version, further impacting its ability to maintain high data availability.

Upgrades to Symantec Veritas Netbackup, EMC Networker and CommVault Simpana Data Protection were looked into. Ultimately the decision was
made to evaluate all three solutions using the exact same hardware, backing up the same data, and then restoring it to the same server - a true side by
side comparison. In the end, Blessing turned to CommVault to help mitigate risk, improve performance and ensure reliable data recovery of its
essential patient records, images and day-to-day files. With a uniquely singular approach, CommVault Simpana Data Protection offers backup
capabilities from one central point of control and its integrated SIS feature helps to remove redundant files from each backup to save space and
increase backup speeds.

"Now we can transfer 16TB of data every week with only one backup server, and the system is both more robust and faster," said Barry. "We have
reduced the volume of daily backups by as much as 65 percent. Instead of worrying that our backups won't complete on time or at all, we rest easy
knowing that CommVault SIS has sped up the entire process because we're transferring less data. It's a backup and storage revolution!"

In addition, Barry points to other benefits of using CommVault SIS, including the ability to retain more data for longer periods of time using the space
saved. SIS can help Blessing meet retention requirements without needing to continually add storage capacity to keep up with additional data,
particularly important in the healthcare industry which has strict retention policies around patient records. By more efficiently managing its data
storage, reducing the administrative overhead required to manage its backups and maintaining higher levels of uptime, Blessing has also seen major
tangible cost savings that are still being realized to date.

About Blessing Hospital

Since 1875, Blessing Hospital has provided area residents with the highest quality medical care possible. They continue to respond to the changing
health care needs of our community - upgrading technology and facilities to provide economical, high quality medical care. A not-for-profit, not-tax-
supported, independent hospital, Blessing is fully accredited by the Joint Commission on Accreditation of Healthcare Organizations, licensed by the
State of Illinois, approved by all third party payers and designated a Sole Community Provider by the federal Medicare system.

About CommVault

A singular vision -- a belief in a better way to address current and future data management needs -- guides CommVault in the development of Singular
Information Management(R) solutions for high-performance data protection, universal availability and simplified management of data on complex
storage networks. CommVault's exclusive single-platform architecture gives companies unprecedented control over data growth, costs and risk.
CommVault's Simpana(R) software suite of products was designed to work together seamlessly from the ground up, sharing a single code and
common function set, to deliver superlative Data Protection, Archive, Replication, Search and Resource Management capabilities. More companies
every day join those who have discovered the unparalleled efficiency, performance, reliability, and control only CommVault can offer. Information about
CommVault is available at www.commvault.com. CommVault's corporate headquarters is located in Oceanport, New Jersey in the United States.

Safe Harbor Statement

Customers' results may differ materially from those stated herein; CommVault does not guarantee that all customers can achieve benefits similar to
those stated above. This press release may contain forward-looking statements, including statements regarding financial projections, which are



subject to risks and uncertainties, such as competitive factors, difficulties and delays inherent in the development, manufacturing, marketing and sale
of software products and related services, general economic conditions and others. Statements regarding CommVault's beliefs, plans, expectations or
intentions regarding the future are forward-looking statements, within the meaning of Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended and
Section 21E of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended. All such forward-looking statements are made pursuant to the safe harbor
provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Actual results may differ materially from anticipated results. CommVault does not
undertake to update its forward-looking statements.
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